
APPROVED APRIL 5, 2011 
 
 

CITIZENS ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
MEETING 

MARCH 15, 2011 PORTSMOUTH CITY HALL 6:00 P.M. 
CONFERENCE ROOM A 

 
Present: Chairperson Nancy Emerson, Vice Chairperson Dani Rooney, Bob Layton, 

Algene Bailey, Constance Carmody, Lynne Langley, Jean Pecunies 
Staff: David Moore, Community Development Director 
 
 
Chairperson Emerson called the meeting to order and recognized the following 
individuals to discuss their application for the FY 2011-2012 Public Service Agency 
Grant Program. 
 

SeaCare Health Services, SeaCare Health Access Component 
Paul Fitzpatrick, Assistant Director 
 
Community Child Care Center 
Catherine Edison, Development Director 
 
Seacoast Consumer Alliance Peer Support Center 
Kathleen McNeill, Program Director 
 
Families First of the Greater Seacoast, Parenting and Family Programs 
Wanda McDonough, Family Center Director 
 
New Heights: Adventures for Teens 
Tracey Tucker, Executive Director 
 
Sexual Assault Support Services 
Kathy Beebe, Executive Director 

 
Chairperson Emerson adjourned the meeting at 8:00 p.m.  
 


